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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a lovely week we have had in school. The children 

have been absolute stars and continue to work hard and 

try their best. There are lots of exciting events coming 

up over the next week. Including a talent show, move up 

morning and todays FenHil Festival! 

PTA News 

We would like to send out a huge THANK YOU to everyone 

who supported the Summer Fayre last Friday.  The turnout 

was fantastic and the children seemed to be having a great 

time.  The Fayre raised a whopping £2,300 which tops the last 

two years.  We couldn't have done it without all your 

donations, offers of help and coming to support the event.  It 

is all very much appreciated. 

Tonight we host our first ever FenHil Festivals.  The bubble 

machine and face paints are ready and we look forward to 

seeing some great moves on the dance floor. 

We can be contacted via our email: fhpspta@gmail.com 

Robin and his Sherwood Hoodies 

 

The children in Key Stage 2 delivered outstanding 

performances this week. It was wonderful to see the 

children enjoying themselves and performing so 

confidently. Thank you to everyone who came and 

supported the show and a massive thank you to all the 

staff and children involved.  

 

Hello and Goodbye 

 

We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Jones at the end of 

the school year. Mrs Jones has worked at the school for 

15 years, she is an excellent teacher who will be very 

much missed.  

We are happy to say a warm FenHil welcome to Mrs 

Emma Fewster who will be joining our teaching team 

from September. She will spend a day covering Mrs 

Cooper in Year 6 and a day covering Mrs Byrne’s SENCo 

time. She is a fantastic teacher whom I have worked with 

before, I know she will bring so much to our evolving 

team.  

 

 

Foster Families 

 

Have you ever considered becoming a foster carer? If so, 

now is a great time to start your fostering journey as 

Cambridgeshire County Council’s fostering service is 

currently recruiting carers to a wide range of rewarding 

roles. To find out more about how you can make a 

difference to the lives of local children and young 

people, call today on 0800 052 0078 or visit 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering 

 

Guitar Assembly 

 

On Tuesday 17th July the parents of children who learn 

guitar with Mr Cory are invited to an assembly where 

your children will perform. You should have had details 

of this through already. Another chance for our shining 

stars to perform.  

 

Music Assembly 

 

On Friday 20th July the parents of children who learn 

piano with Mrs Walden are invited to an assembly, Mrs 

Walden will contact parents directly with the details.  

 

Important Dates 

Children’s move up morning: 18th July  

End of term: Tuesday 24th July  

 

Enjoy a wonderful weekend in the sun with your 

families, it is going to be a scorcher! 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 
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